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GH/VM 
 
 
 
Approval of the amendment to Salzburg Airport Charges 2024 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam! 
 
We would like to inform you that the Ministry for Transport, Innovation and Technology (as 
Austrian Civil Aviation Authority) has approved the amendment of the Airport Charges, which 
we have already announced on 31st October 2023 and will come into effect on 
 

January 01, 2024 
 
Airport Charges will be changed as follows:  
 
Passenger, Landside Infrastructure, Security Charge   + 10,21 % 
Landing, Parking and Airside Infrastructure Charge   + 10,21 % 
PRM Charge          € 0,83/PAX 
Security Charge        € 15,59/PAX 
 
Noise Reduction Charge from January 01, 2024: 
 
From 2024 all Austrian Airports have to implement a noise reduction charge. For details please 
refer to  
https://www.salzburg-airport.com/en/business-aviation/aviation/airport-charges-conditions. 
 
Handling Charges (incl. Cargo, Single Services, De-Icing-Liquids and excl CUPPS) will be in-
creased by 10,21 % from  
 

January 01, 2024 
 
Hangar Charges will be increased by 10,21 % from  
 

January 01, 2024 
 
For further information on charges, please refer to  
https://www.salzburg-airport.com/en/business-aviation/aviation/airport-charges-conditions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
SALZBURG AIRPORT W.A. MOZART 
Salzburger Flughafen GmbH 
 

 
 
 
Bettina Ganghofer, MA 
CEO 
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